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I understand the importance of plastic recycling, however would like to flag the importance of not allowing so 
much plastic to be used in the first place. 

We need government regulations to deminish the use of all plastics.  

The plastic recycling plant proposed for Moss Vale is something that we now require due to the unfettered use 
of plastic, however, putting it in the proposed location is unacceptable. 

There are numerous other areas that could be used, well away from residential areas. 

Suggest other sites further down the highway be investigated. 
 

 




